
 

March 18, 2022 

UAN USER NOTES 

UAN version 2022.3 Release 

Hello, 

UAN version 2022.3 has completed testing and fulfillment has begun. You should 
receive your copy by mail by March 31, 2022. Version 2022.3 includes the revised 941 
Federal Quarterly for the first quarter of 2022 and other enhancements. All users 
should install this update. 

If you recently selected to download the release, you may receive the release by mail 
and you will also receive the link to download it. 

Exclusion of Federal COVID Money in UAN Fee Calculations 

UAN is in the annual process of recalculating the monthly UAN fees based on the end 
of year data that you have recently submitted. Many entities would have seen an 
increase to their UAN fee due to receiving federal COVID money, however, the Auditor 
of State has approved excluding federal COVID money in the fee calculation this year. 
The next four invoices that you will receive beginning with the April through June 
invoice will be based on your latest data submitted to UAN without the COVID money 
included. 

 
Respectfully, 
 
UAN Support  
 

UAN 
88 E. Broad St., 5th Floor, Columbus, Ohio 43215  

 

 


